Danville Fire District # 1

Please Conserve Our Drinking Water

Due to the PROLONGED DROUGHT, the Danville Fire District #1 is requesting all of our Danville
Village users to conserve water. Please refrain from non-essential uses such as extended showers

or leaving the water running for dish washing.

What should | do?
Stop watering lawns, flowers, and washing cars.
Take shorter showers.
Match the water level to the size of the load of laundry.
Run the dishwasher with full loads only.

Turn the water off when brushing teeth, washing hands, and doing dishes.

Thank you for your efforts to conserve our drinking water.
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